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21st October 2022 

 
Newsletter 

Half Term 
Happy half term everyone, I can't believe it is here already! Thank you once again for all your 

support 🙂 We all look forward to seeing you on Monday 31 October at the usual time. 
 
Data Collection Sheets, Parental Consents and Home School Agreements 
We have now received the forms from most people, but there are just a few still outstanding. Thank 
you to everybody who has completed and returned these important forms. Please return your 
completed forms as soon as possible as it is imperative that we have the up-to-date information 
about your children. If we do not receive these forms, your children will be prevented from taking 
part in trips, etc, as we will not have the correct information. 
 
Pantomime 
Thank you to everybody who has sent in payments for the pantomime in December. Just a reminder 
that the £3.50 for the trip is due by 11th November. We would love to have everybody coming along 
on the trip, thank you. 
 
Open Evening 
Our next Open Evening is Tuesday 1st November and we can’t wait to welcome new families who 

would like to join our school in September! 🏫  
Online School application is open. https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-
families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/ 

Come and have a look around between 4 - 6 pm. 
 
Tempest Photography 
If you would like to order a class photograph from Tempest, orders must be in by Sunday 30th 
October, thank you. 
 
After School Clubs 
Just a reminder that gymnastics club and dodgeball club will not continue after half term. After half 
term, there will be two new after school clubs for which letters have been handed out. For those 
who will be selected for the after school clubs, letters will be handed out on the first day back at 
school. 
 
Poppies 
Poppies and Poppy Merchandise will be on sale in school after Half Term. Poppies will be 50p, Zip 
Pulls £1, Reflectors £1, Wristbands £1 and Snap Bands £1.50. If your child would like one of these, 
please send the correct change to class, thank you. 
 
Year 6 
Just a reminder that the closing date for applying for High School is 31st October 2022. 
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